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CHAPTER 169.

der trial.

[R F. No, 823.]

AN ACT TO REIMBURSE THE COUNTY OF WILKIN FOB E2-
PENSFjS INCURRED IN THE PBOSECTJTION OF ANDKEW
WOXD FOR THE MURDER OF HANS J. HAUGEN.

Be il enacted by the Legislature of the State of Minnesota :

SECTION 1. That the sum of one thousand ($1,000) dol-
lars is hereby appropriated out of any money in the state
treasury not otherwise appropriated, to reimburse the
county of Wilkiu for expenses incurred in the prosecution
of Andrew "Wold for the murder of Hans J. Haugen, said
persons being non-residents of said county.

BEO. 2. The state auditor is hereby directed to draw his
warrant for the sum hereby appropriated in favor of the
treasurer of "Wilkin county.

SEO. 3. This act shall take effect and be in force from
and after its passage.

Approved April 22, 1891.

CHAPTER, 170.

Thotiftu Hoai-
bui, for per-
•oml LaJ nrtei.

[H. F. No. 672.]

AN ACT FOR THE BELIEF OF THOMAS MONAHAN, AND TO
APPROPRIATE MONEY THEREFOR.

£e ii enacted fcy the Legislature of the State of Minnesota :

SECTION 1. That the anm of seven hundred ($700) dollars
be and the same is hereby appropriated out of any money
in the state treaenry not otherwise appropriated, for the
relief of Thomas Monahan, for personal injuries sustained
hy him while in the employ of the state, as a laborer and
masons' helper in the construction of the capitol in one
thousand eight hundred and eighty-two (1882), by reason
of the careless throwing and dropping of brick from a scaf-
fold, whereby he was injured and incapacitated from labor
for life,

SEO. 2. This act shall take effect and be in force from
and after its passage.

Approved April 20, 1891.


